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Thursday 17" March 2022

Last Day of Term 1 2022 - Easter Celebrations and Jump Rope for Heart Fundraiser

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are looking forward to seeing our community come together to celebrate the end of Term
with our annual whole school Easter Hat Parade and our Jump Rope for Heart Fundraiser.

Easter Hat Parade

Due to the easing of restrictions for schools, we would like to extend an invitation to our parents
and carers to be part of our Easter Hat Parade on Friday 8™ April. The parade will begin at
10:00am under the COLA. At the conclusion of the event our families are welcome to stay and
have a picnic lunch with the children in our beautiful school grounds.

Parents and carers will need to enter the school through Main and Bridge gates. All visitors are
required to sign in and QR code as per Department of Education guidelines. Tables will be set up
outside the COLA to assist with this process. Our school leaders will be available to support our
visitors on the day. The school will provide as much seating as possible on the day however,
parents and carers are welcome to bring a fold up picnic chair just in case.

This year all students in years K-6 are asked to design and make their Easter hats at home. We
thank parents for their time assisting and supporting their children. If parents or carers require
assistance in accessing resources, please contact the class teacher via Class Dojo so that they can
assist. We look forward to celebrating the wonderful creations by our students.

Jump Rope for Heart

Jump Rope for Heart is well underway! It’s great to see so many children out in the playground
skipping with smiles on their faces. Jump Rope for Heart is a fantastic physical activity and
fundraising program that is run by the Heart Foundation. It's a great way for everyone to keep fit
and learn new skills, and it also helps raise funds for vital heart research and education programs.

We will be holding our school Jump Off Day on Friday 8 April. This will mark the end of the
program and is a fantastic opportunity for everyone to come together to skip and show off their
newly learned skills. Students will participate in a range of skipping activities during the middle
session run by our Sport House Captains. We ask students to bring a gold coin donation. Thank
you for supporting the Jump Rope for Heart program!

Students are encouraged to wear RED colours for Jump Rope for Heart
and bring their Easter Hat.

Best wishes,

Jacqui Thompson Jacqui Crowe May Ptolemy
Easter Hat Parade Jump Rope for Heart Principal
Organiser Organiser
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